Minutes from SWRC Meeting 1-22-15 at Readfield Town Office 5 to 6:30 pm
Draft - Not approved yet

Present: Aaron Chrostowsky, Tom Dunham, Mary Farnham, Glen Hawes, Stephanie Haynes, Jon Lamarche,
Stefan Pakulski, Darcy Whittemore, Kathryn Mills Woodsum-Chair

1. Disposal costs, especially for shingles: Stefan report out on Jay and other towns

Stefan provided info from several fowns around us on disposal costs. Tom had said that Jay doesn’t

charge for shingles, and in fact Jay doesn’t charge for anything. All costs are borne by everyone

through taxes, regardless of how much they do or do not deposit at the site. Other towns have
similar rates to ours though all are lower. No decision was made as to a recommendation.

2. Promote recycling

Kathryn will have a group of students work on some signs and advertising that we can include in both
towns newsletters. We would like to have an ad and short article in each issue.

3. SWRC Charter; looking through records

The only version of the charter we have is not the correct one, according to historical memory. Thus,
we need to update this at our next meeting.

4. Setting a meeting schedule that we can all live with; add Wayne members

We welcomed our newest member from Wayne, Jon Lamarche. We agreed to meet on the first
Wednesday of every third month, from 5 to 6:30. February and August we will meet at the Readfield
Town Office and May and November we will meet at the Wayne Town Office.

5. Budget for 2015-16

We reviewed the budget in detail with Stefan. Questions were asked and answered. No changes
were made. Basically the budget is the same as the past year. We agreed to include the demo
covers and repaving of all paved surfaces in the budget as shared items between the town and ask
that both fowns select boards agree to include these in their warrants for town meeting.

Respectfully submitted by: Kathryn Mills Woodsum, Chair



